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nity Bldg 6:30PM  

  

Back Country Horsemen of  Utah ðSouthwest  Chapter  

Things are starting to roll now that 

summer is nearing a close.  You by 

now have read about the ñButler 

Challengeò.  Lin Hokana spent some 

time hosting Gary Butler from WY on 

local rides, subsequent to their time 

together Gary sent us a check for 

$100 with the challenge that we use 

the money to grow our chapter, with 

emphasis on youth.  To that end, we 

are organizing a play date event at 

Reinmakers on October 9th .  We 

are reaching out to young people  to 

participate. ( See pg. 5 of newsletter) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tumbleweeds are invading the 

new Cottonwood Trailhead parking 

area. On September 25th National 

Public Lands Day we will be at 

Cottonwood at 8:30 AM to remove 

the tumbleweeds. Please come and 

help, wear long sleeves, have 

gloves and shovel.  BLM is 

providing dumpsters.  We are 

planning a larger scale project with 

more help later for the road into the 

trailhead. 

Welcome new member:          

Jarice Butterfield 

Happy Trails! 

Paul 
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From the Presidents Saddle  

 Membership Application                  9 

Marking the trails for our members  

Monthly Ride!  

Happy Halloween !  
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BCH Ride at the Duvallôs September 11, 2021         

By 

Deja Schweitzer                         

 

Our September chapter ride was at the Duvallôs ranch in Enterprise.  Mike and Kathy Duvall invited the 
chapter to come ride their private trail obstacle course and then led us on a nice trail ride on the public 

lands just behind their property.   

Arriving for the ride were:  Brindlyn Green,Theresa Harris, Tammy Engeness, Allison Frasier, Deja 
Schweitzer, Betty Erickson, Maria Haris, Anita Kolberg, Amy Matzen, Mike & Kathy Duvall, John West, & 

Jeanette Blasdell. 

Mike and Kathy pointed out many interesting facts about the area and also took us through the ñFlat Fireò 
burn area that raged through the area less than 3 months ago burning almost 15,000 acres. The fire came 
within 2 miles of the Duvallôs property, we were all so grateful that the Duvallôs property and structures 

were spared.  

After the ride we enjoyed a burger-burn/potluck.  Hamburgers were grilled to perfection by our chapter 

president, Paul Sloane. 

We had 13 riders, plus Paul Sloane and Lin Hokana who joined us for lunch. The food was great and eve-

ryone had a great time visiting. 
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